The regular meeting of the Eldred Township Supervisors was held on June 8, 2022 at the Eldred Township Building.

Call to Order by Chairman Greeley
The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.
Roll Call: MacBeth, Ross, Greeley present.

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD:

1. Garner Greely turned in an application for a chance to get college scholarship. He is attending
Pittsburgh University.

Motion by Greeley second by MacBeth that the minutes and treasurers report be unanimously approved. VOTE: 3
Ayes

TOTAL RECEIPTS $62,513.86 MISC: $16,387.40 INT: .00
TAXES $30589.99 EITAX $15536.47

TOTAL EXPENDITURES  $24,044.17

MOTION BY Greeley second by MacBeth that payment of the invoices in the amount $3,329.99 be approved. VOTE: 3
Ayes

Motion by Greeley second by Ross that payment of the payroll for the month of May in the amount of $10714.23 be
approved. VOTE: 3 Ayes

Bills & Receipts

Road Master Ross gave the road master’s report. He stated they were cutting pipe to get ready to athey. Trying to
keep the pipe holes down and they are still mowing.

No Old Business:

New Business:
Ross Accepted Jean Dush’s resignation from the auditor position second by Greeley
Ross motion to approve Lorie Park for new Auditor
Send out letters to advertise for a secretary will be accepting applications until July 13,2022.
Hager has a problem with our quote for road work. He wants to lower the quote by $1,500.00
Changing it would not be legal & other bidders could sue us. Greeley motion to hold the quote
Price the same.

Other supervisor comment or comments.
Auditor Andrea presented the audit or approval.
Ross asked about renting a smaller roller, our roller is too big, Get prices $1500.00 for a month
Second by MacBeth. Waiting for Jefferson Paving to come in & millet. Greely talked to Water
Authority about shot off valves at the end of the ditch.

Greely made motion to adjourn the meeting.

The next regular meeting will be July 13,2022
At the Eldred Township Building at 4:30 P.M.

Secretary Deborah Gillung



